DEPARTMENT OF INTERCOLLEGIATE ATHLETICS THE UNIVERSITY OF SOUTHERN CALIFORNIA LOS ANGELES

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR

September 16, 1938

Mr. Forrest C. Allen, University of Kansas, Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Allen:

Mr. Jones has asked me to write giving instruction relative to securing tickets for the Rose Bowl game. Since we do not know who the western representative will be, I am suggesting that you write the Tournament of Roses, whose address is 132 E. Colorado Street, Pasadena and ask them to mail you an application when they are ready for distribution. If we should happen to be selected you might write us and, of course, Mr. Jones would be happy to take care of you.

Very sincerely yours,

Marguerite Flock

Secretary to the Director